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NEW KINDER READY FOR CHILDREN IN BONBEACH 

Families in Bonbeach now have access to a state-of-the-art kinder close to home, thanks to a $2.6 million 
investment by the Andrews Labor Government. 

Minister for Early Childhood Ingrid Stitt and Member for Carrum Sonya Kilkenny today officially opened the new 
early learning centre for Bonbeach Preschool which will offer both three and four-year old programs to local 
families. 

The not-for-profit community-based kindergarten is co-located at Bonbeach Primary School helping families ditch 
the double-drop off. 

The Victorian Budget 2020/21 invests a further $38.5 million into the Building Blocks grants program, which 
supports early childhood providers boost capacity, improve facilities, create inclusive kinders and deliver 
information technology upgrades.  

Applications to the Building Blocks capacity building grants stream are open year-round. 

To apply for funding visit www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au. 

In an Australian first, the Labor Government has committed almost $5 billion to deliver 15 hours of funded three-
year-old kindergarten programs to children in Victoria by 2029. 

As part of this roll-out, the government is upgrading infrastructure through a $1.68 billion co-investment with the 
early childhood sector to build and expand kindergarten facilities across the state. 

Quote attributable to Minister for Early Childhood Ingrid Stitt 

“Creating more places for children to attend kinder and ensuring they learn in the best facilities across Victoria is 
vital to ensuring they get the best start in life.” 

Quotes attributable to Member for Carrum Sonya Kilkenny 

“We are investing in the future of our next generation of learners and ensuring they can access the best education 

close to home in Bonbeach.” 

“I am so proud that the Andrews Labor Government has funded this $2.6 million project, on top of the $6.3 million 

in funding provided by this Government to upgrade and modernise Bonbeach Primary - I want to acknowledge the 

tireless work of the pre-school and the broader school community who worked with me to help bring the whole 

master plan to life.” 

http://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/

